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Shawna McGrew

12324 NE Hassalo Street

Portland, OR 97230

 

November 18, 2019

 

 

Dear Willamette National Forest,

 

While I understand the need for a permit system, I would hope you would put into consideration the Climbers in

the equation. Making it very difficult to work around permits and the weather that can change drastically. Taking

time off work, planning a climb and quite possibly renting gear (for some) is not always an easy thing to

reschedule. 

For some of us mountain climbing has changed our lives and I believe it should be accessible to all. 

With permits also in place some may think it's their only chance to climb and will ignore bad weather just to

summit....which may cause other issues. 

 

Hopefully this will give those involved in the change something to consider.

 

 

Sincerely,

Shawna McGrew

 


